
 

 

We Acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Yagara people. 

  

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Preparations for 2026 are now underway and we would appreciate if you could please take the time 

to complete this form. Please only return this form if your child/ren is leaving Kimberley Park State 

School in 2026 or if your child/ren will not be beginning school on January 27, 2026.  If your child is 

in year 6, you do not need to complete this form. 

 

Please indicate below if your child is leaving Kimberley Park State School.  

Names 2026 Year Level School they will be attending 
in 2026 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

The 2026 school year commences on Tuesday 27 January 2026. If your child/ren will be starting 

school later than this time, please provide details below. 

Names 2026 Year 
Level 

Expected date to 
start school in 

2026 

Please provide the reason your child 
will not start school 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  Libby Jordan 

Principal 


